

From the Direct Communications Unit

13 June 2018

The Students of Year 6
Robert Ferguson Primary School
East Dale Street
Carlisle
CA2 5LA

Dear Students

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your insightful letters about plastic pollution.

It was very good of you to get in touch with your concerns about our oceans, and for taking the time and trouble to share your thoughts about this important matter. Your views were very well expressed.

As the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs is the part of the Government responsible for environmental policy, I have sent your letters to them so that they can reply to you directly.

Thank you, once again, for writing.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer